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Damon, Jessica

From: Chip Haskell <chaskell@haleyward.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 7:51 AM
To: Damon, Jessica
Subject: Prospect Pier

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Morning Jessie, 
Two questions. 
  

1) I heard from my contact at the University of Maine telling me that they should have the edits done to their 
report by April 15th.  Does that work on your end or should I push harder on that? 

2) Should I send a hard copy of the Tier 3 to Shawn Mahaney, or anyone else? 
  
Thanks, 
  

 

Chip Haskell, PE 
Project Manager
  

t: 207.989.4824 
 

m: 207.991.0756
    

a: One Merchants Plaza, Suite 701 , Bangor, ME 
 

04401
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

This e-mail may be confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any 
views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of 
HaleyWard, Inc. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to such 
person),you may not use, copy, distribute or deliver to anyone this message (or any part of its contents ) or 
take any action in reliance on it. In such case, you should delete this message, and notify us immediately at 
207 989 4824 or by email bangor@haleyward.com. 
  

  


